
We’re Hiring!

Considering a career helping children and families? 
Our case workers do just that.  Bring your resume, 
transcripts and three references to our next Rapid 
Hire Event on Saturday, February 25, 2023 from 9:00 
to 2:00 at the CYFD office at 4501 Indian School 
Road, Albuquerque, Building 3, 1st floor.  We’d love to 
meet you and fill you in!
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Contact: Ashley.Gonzales2@cyfd.nm.gov 505-389-7577

mailto:Ashley.Gonzales2@cyfd.nm.gov

